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HUNTINGTON COUNTY AWARDED $1,365,897.40 

IN COMMUNITY CROSSINGS GRANTS

HUNTINGTON, Ind. (April 12, 2024) – Huntington County has been awarded Community 
Crossings Grants for several roads within Huntington County.   

The projects include a 1.5" mill and resurface on CR 408W from 100N to the Cul-de-sac, a 
1.5"mill and resurface on several roads in Majenica being CR 412S, CR 101W, CR 405S, 
CR006 W. The projects also includes a 2" mill and surface on County Road 200N from Etna 
Avenue to the City Limits, a 1.5" mill and resurface on Broadway from US 24 to CR 600N, a 
1.5" mill and resurface on Taylor Street from Broadway to Meridian Road, a 2" overlay on 
CR600N from SR9 to CR300W and lastly a full depth reclomation on CR 1200S from SR9 to 
CR800W. 

With our match of $341,474.40 added to the grant of $1,365,897.90 means that there will be a 
total of $1,707,372.30 of ashpalt paving within the County. 

“Huntington County is excited to have been selected by INDOT for this funding.  We would 

like to thank the Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) for choosing to help fund our 

road projects. The Community Crossings Grant is a great tool to help in the maintenance and 
preservation of our County Roads. The Commissioners and myself are dedicated in working 
together to  provide the best infrastructure for the County.  We will continue to being 
aggressive in going after funding to improve and maintain the infrastructure of Huntington 

County,” stated Troy Hostetler, Highway Superintendent.   

“There is a great effort put forth by everyone involved in getting this type of funding.  We work 

hard to bring these federal dollars back to Huntington County to improve and maintain our 

infrastructure.  We are proud to have been awarded these funds and will continue to seek funding 

opportunities for Huntington County,” stated Commissioner Tom Wall.   
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